

City of Concord

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #: 19-438 **Version**: 1 **Name**:

Type:reportStatus:PassedFile created:8/26/2019In control:City CouncilOn agenda:9/9/2019Final action:1/11/2021

Title: Ordinance amending the Code of Ordinances, Title IV, Zoning Code; Chapter 28, Zoning Ordinance;

Article 28-5, Supplemental Standards; Section 28-5-50, Keeping of Chickens as Pets Accessory to a Residential Use; together with a report from the City Planner. (Ordinance referred to the Public Safety Advisory Board at the October 15, 2019 City Council meeting.) (Petition supporting reducing current property line buffers to 15' or less, allowing more residents to keep chickens as pets; together with communications in support of the petition submitted.) (Report from the Public Safety Advisory Board together with public testimony submitted January 2021.) (Communication from Francesca Brown

received.)

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections: Attachments:

1. Ordinance, 2. Report, 3. Request, 4. Public Testimony, 5. Additional Public Testimony, 6. Additional

Public Testimony 2, 7. Petition together with resident communications, 8. Public Safety Advisory Board Report, 9. Additional Public Testimony - January 2021, 10. Communication from Francesca

Brown

Date	Ver.	Action By	Action	Result
1/11/2021	1	City Council	approved	Pass
12/14/2020	1	City Council		
7/13/2020	1	City Council		
3/9/2020	1	City Council		
9/9/2019	1	City Council	moved to set for a public hearing	Pass

Ordinance amending the Code of Ordinances, Title IV, Zoning Code; Chapter 28, Zoning Ordinance; Article 28 -5, Supplemental Standards; Section 28-5-50, Keeping of Chickens as Pets Accessory to a Residential Use; together with a report from the City Planner. (Ordinance referred to the Public Safety Advisory Board at the October 15, 2019 City Council meeting.) (Petition supporting reducing current property line buffers to 15' or less, allowing more residents to keep chickens as pets; together with communications in support of the petition submitted.) (Report from the Public Safety Advisory Board together with public testimony submitted January 2021.) (Communication from Francesca Brown received.)